
De : eneyman@gmail.com <eneyman@gmail.com> 

Envoyé : lundi 21 décembre 2020 17:14

À : p.dmochowski@noos.fr

Objet : Beksinski "Dmochowski Collection" Books, Original Art/Signed Prints

 Hello Piotr!

 My name is Eddie Neyman and I am a big fan of Beksinski artwork. 

I discovered who you were through the Youtube channel "Andy Teszner", where many of your 

videos/recordings with Zdzisalw can be found. I found these old recordings extremely entertaining 

and silly, your simple conversations sitting down with Mr. Beksinski and not only discussing 

art/business, but also technology and where it was heading was fun. I was very impressed by 

Beksinski's ability to see the future of technology and where it was headed, to explain in great detail 

video formats/resolutions, recording technologies, sound and even mention handheld telephones 

and "super computers" that can be held in your hand one day. I found these conversations 

fascinating and when I saw the two of you on video together, it was like a superhero team and quite 

comical. I had a good laugh out of these video archives.

(…) 

I have a tremendous amount of respect for what the two of you were able to accomplish together 
and I find it a very special thing that you found each other. It almost feels like two "oddballs" or 
people that on their own would go lost in life perhaps, but together you guys created greatness 
and contributed some amazing works to the world and fans of art/culture.

 (…) 

I truly appreciate your time reading this long letter and hope you are staying safe and well,

 An honor to write to you and thank you for everything you have done,

 Eddie Neyman


